DISTRICT CONFERENCE
APRIL 23-25

The District Conference |s scheduled to
begin at noon Friday, April 23, 1993, It
will conclude on April 25th after the
business session at 10:00a.m, As many
club presidents as willing and able, as well
as Rotarians from several Rotary Clubs will
be participants on the program of this
Conference.

Registration for the Conference will be
conducted on Friday, beginning at 10:00am
In the lobby of the Howard Johnson
Convention Center, Those not registering
on Friday, will find the Reglstration table
open in the Convention meeting area.

This Conference is an extraordinary
opportunity for fellowship and learning
more about Rotary. Forms for Reglstering
are enclosed with this newsletter., Also a
form to register your golf team for the
April 22nd tournament at Baywood Golf
Course |s enclosed with Newsletter,

NN 4-Way Test

\\ Is it the Truth?
\ Is it fair to all Concerned?
' Will it build Goodwill and Better
\ / Friendships?

"~ Will it be Beneficial to all Concerned? .

STUMP SOUND ROTARY CLUB

WELCOME STUMP SOUND

THE STUMP SOUND ROTARY CLUB was
approved on February 26, 1993. This
club's territory s the Stump Sound
Township of North Carolina. The
membership and attendance report will be
counted beginning with the first week of
March, 1993, The President of the newest
Rotary Club is JOHN P. HENDERSON Il
P.O. Box 519, Sneads Ferry, NC 28460
Phone: 919-327-2961, JOHN DOLANSKY,
Secretary, P.O. Box 2076, Surf City, NC
28445,

Every Club President in the District should
write both these club l|eaders and glve
them encouragement. Any club leader
needs the support of the club members,
but the leaders of a new club need to hear
from their counterparts In the other 41
clubs of the District. Why not call or write
to John and give moral support to his
efforts in leading this new club\.
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ROTARY CLUB OF MOREHEAD CITY
Thursday, April 15, 1993

~ ROTARY INE .
Chairman: Bob Ryan

Primary Goals set by the board are as follows:

COMMUNITY SERVICE:

1. Plan an environmental project to sell
reusable canvas shopping bags to replace
paper/plastic.

e. Participate in a functional literacy project.

3. Sponsor 2 students to district RYLA & help
staff the conference.

4, Organize Harvest Train effort.

Se Participate in a Habitat project.
FEERRERREERASY

April is C ITY

PROGRAM THIS WEEK:
Bert Brooks has the program tonight.

PROGRAM NEXT WEEK:
Next week’s program will be presented by Paul

Boone.

FRERRRRERL IR

PROGRAM LAST WEEK:
Our program last week was presented by

« His program was on the beginning of
the Rotary Club of Morehead City. Bill told of
the many service pProjects conceived and sponsored
by the Club in its early years which are still
continuing today. Bill touched on the importance
of the attendance rule and the object of Rotary
stressed.

Last week our meeting was called to order by
P v radley. Albert Gaskill led us in
Prayer and the pledge was led by Bob Ryan. Our
song leader was Curt F1 » He led us in the
singing of “ROTARY, MY ROTARY" and "ALL HAIL TO
ROTARY" .

President David called on Bob Ryan to give a

report on things done this past year and up-coming
projects planned for Community Service. One of
our newest projects is "Adopt a Corner". If you
can help with this worthwhile project, see Bob

or David Bradley. All volunteers are needed

and welcomed.

HAPPY DOLLARS were collected by Russ Outlaw. A
total of $100.00 was collected, primarily because
UNC~Chapel Hill won the National Basketball

Championship. I’m with you Russ, it’s about time.
FERRREERRE A

LAST WEEK’S VISITING ROTARIAN was
introduced by 11 as follows:

Al Bryant from Beaufort Ole Towne Club,
SEERRERRERRNE

PROGRAM SCHEDULE

Apr. 22 - Paul Boone

Apr. 29 - William Blair
May 6 - Nick Eanes

May 13 - Bhadrach Barrow

HEERRRERRARRER

SPECIAL RECOGNITIONS FOR APRIL

BIRTHDAYS

April 12 - Jack Shotsberger

April 19 - Jimmy Walker, Jr.
ANNIVERSARIES

April 3 - Dick & Mary Jane Rogers
April 7 - Jim & Miriam Phillips
April 11 - Jim & Barbara Chalk
April 19 - Sonny & Corinne Geer, Jr.
April 20 - John & Evelyn Harris
April 30 - Earl & Maxine Lewis

ERRRRRRREREEY

President David called on Dick Rogers for a
report on the Membership Drive. The report was as
follows:

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE RESUMES

Last week membership cards were passed out as part
of our renewed membership drive that started

April 8. If you were absent, don’t forget to pick
up a membership card tonight from Marty, the club
secretary. All Rotarians are expected to return a
completed card to Dick Rogers before May 20.
Anyone not Proposing a member by the deadline will
be asked to donate $10.00 to the Club. Remember--
the growth of this Club depends on you!!



